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DO NOT Leave Locks

on Lockers in

VanWharves Change Rooms

if you are not RWF
VanWharves will once again be removing the locks from unclaimed, occupied lockers in both the male and female change rooms in order to free up lockers for workers attending the site.

If you’ve left a lock on one of the lockers and you’re not employed on site as a regular worker, REMOVE IT IMMEDIATELY.

A tracking sheet will be posted on site for RWF workers to claim their lockers.  All other locks will start to be removed around November 13-17.
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